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NOTE BY YHE PRESIDENT OF THE SBCURiTY COURCIL

Following consultations with the members of the Security Council, the

President of the Council made the following statement, on behalf of the
Council, at its 3098th meeting, oa 17 July 1992, in connection with the

Council's c&nsidcratlan of the item entitled “Tha situation between Irag and
xuvlit“ ‘ .

“The Security Council deeply deplores the murder of a menber of the
United Nations Cuards Contingent im Irag on 16 July 1992 in the
Goyernorate of Dohuk. It supports tha Secretary-General's decision to
order sn immediste aund thorough investigation of this appalling crime.
Msmbers of the Council wisk to expreoss thair sincere condolences to the
tamily of the victim, Mr. Ravuama Dakia, and to the Govarnment of Fiji,

“The Security Council wishes to register its profound concern at the
doteriorating security conditions affecting the safety and well-being of
United Natiops pegsonnel in Irag. The Council demands that attacks
perpetrated against the United Nations Guards Contingent and other
humanitarian personnel deployed in Irag cesse imnediately and that
maxizum cooperstion be extended by the suthorities in the investigation

of this crime, as well as in the protection of United Nations persoanel.”
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